
Dear colleagues 

  

We are pleased to announce a new edition of the XVII Valencia Erasmus Week 2022 at the 

Facultat d’Economia, Universitat de València.  

  

This international event will take place 7th– 11th March 2022 and it will be an opportunity for 

Lectures and Staff from our partner universities to give visit at our university under 

Erasmus Mobility. 

  

If you require further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

the International Relations Office email (int-of.economia@uv.es ) or check our website: 
https://links.uv.es/DIw4Aie 

  

Thank you again in advance for your interest and support. 

  

Best wishes, 

  

Asunción Hernández 

Vice-dean of International Relations 
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